e Bal Bharati
= = PUBLIC SCHOOL

Gangaram Hospital Marg, New Delhi-1T 10060

wWebsite : bbpsgr.balbharati.org ; e-mail : bbpsgrh@balbharati.org

Dear Parents

In the words of Maria Robinson, “Nobody can go back and start a new beginning but
anyone can start today and make a new ending.”

We all know the abysmal adversities caused by the pandemic in the last few months.
The time has been challenging and a difficult chapter in our lives. But this should not
deter us from moving forward.

As the world continues to progress by restarting and reopening of public and private
spaces, our school too wishes to take the plunge by resuming its operations with the
Middle Department Library.

In strict accordance with the SOPs issued by the government, the school has planned a
schedule for its students providing access to the Middle Department Library on a
weekly basis. The schedule for the same is attached below with all the important
details. The time for these visits will be from 12 noon till 3:30 p.m. commencing from
Monday, 2 August 2021.

The students’ safety is the school's utmost priority, therefore, essentials like hand
sanitizers will be ensured and placed at every nook and corner. The students will have
access to well-cleaned and adequately sanitised washrooms.

Parents will be required to drop and pick their ward(s) from the school. The school
will provide its ‘auditorium’ as the waiting area for the parents who wish to
accompany their ward(s) back home.

The students must adhere to the following points:
e Students must come in proper school uniform with double masks and a
personal sanitiser.
e They must carry their own water bottle.
e Students must follow the time mentioned in the schedule.

We look forward to your relentless support and cooperation.

Warm Wishes
LV Sehgal



